
 Every year on March 1st the sewer rate increases by $1.00. This is to 
cover a cost of living increase. On March 2nd of 2015 The Winston City Council voted to rescind the increase 
for the current year. Since this vote came after the March bills were printed and mailed our customers 
were billed at the increased amount. Customers will see an adjustment on their April statements. The 
monthly sewer rate for 2015 will be $49.00. We apologize for any confusion this process might have 
caused. If you have any further questions please don’t hesitate to call.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Winston City Staff 
 
 
 


